
The Richmond Township Planning Commission held a meeting 

on June 24, 2025 at the Township Office Building. 

Attending: John L. & Mike L. 

 

We were unable to have a meeting as we did not have a 

quorum.  

 

Rhonda was able to find a layout of the park we are going to get 

copies made. 

 


